Annex A - Bisley Statutory Notice

Proposed expansion of Bisley Church of England Primary
School in September 2013

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(3) of the Education
and Inspections Act 2006 that The Governing Body of Bisley Church
of England Primary School, in partnership with Surrey County
Council and Guildford Diocese, intends to make a prescribed
alteration to Bisley Church of England Primary School (Voluntary
Aided), Hawthorn Way, Bisley, Woking, Surrey, GU24 9DF from 01
September 2013.

The proposal is to expand the school from a 1.5 form entry primary
school with a Published Admission Number of 45 (total of 315
pupils), to a 2 form entry primary school with a Published Admission
Number of 60 (total of 420 pupils). The school will admit 15
additional pupils across all year groups (Reception Year to Year 6)
from the date in which the proposal is effective. Accommodation
would be provided on the existing site of the school to enable this
change to take place by September 2013.

The current number of pupils registered at the school is 291 (as at ©
January 2012).

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the
complete proposal can be obtained by writing to: Kieran Holliday,
Room 326, County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston Upon Thames,
KT1 2DJ or emailing schoolorg@surreycc.gov.uk.

Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals,
any person may object to, or make comments on, the proposal by
sending them to Kieran Holliday using the contact details above.
Signed: Julie Holt, Chair of Governors, Bisley Church of England
Primary School

Publication Date: 9 November 2012
Explanatory Notes

This proposal is being made on the expectation that a significant
number of service families will be returning to Pirbright Barracks and
requiring a school place in September 2013.
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